WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
TOWN OF STONINGTON
152 ELLM STREET

STONINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06378
860-535-5066 * Fax 860-535-1023

Harold W, Storrs
Director

December 3, 2009

Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

Jesse A. Langer, Esq.
Cohen and Wolf, P.C.
1115 Broad Street

Bridgeport, CT 06604

RE:  Proposed Cellular Tower (166 Pawcatuck Avenue, Stonington, CT)
Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please be advised that the Town of Stonington Water Pollution Contro! Authority operates a
sanitary sewer pumping station located within Pawcatuck Avenue opposite
# 166.

The pumping station utilizes spread spectrum radio operating at approximately 900 MHz to
communicate with the Authority’s Supervisory Control and Data Acquisition (SCADA) system.
Continuous, uninterrupted communication is essential to the safe operation of the pumping
station and to public health in the area it serves. Accordingly, the Stonington Water Pollution
Control Authority requests that appropriate precautions be taken to avoid any disruption or
reduction in the quality of communication. Further, the Authority requests that any license to
operate at the subject location include a condition that any disruption in communications to and
from the Authority’'s pumping station be corrected by the applicant at the applicant’s expense
and to the satisfaction of the Stonington Water Pollution Control Authority.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please feel free to contact me at the letterhead
address.

Sincerely,

Harold W. Storrs
Director

C: Cynthia Ladwig, Town Clerk
Water Pollution Control Authority
Steve Wold, Project Manager, United Water

C:PS.PawAve SCADA



